
Celebrating Research: Seminar presentation by Ph.d students of the faculty of 

Humanitiesb & Languages 

 

In order to familiarise research students with the broad spectrum of research being carried 

out in different departments of the Faculty of Humanities and Languages, the Dean’s office 

is organising a seminar to be held on October 5, 2016, in Mir Anees Hall at 10 a.m. Two Ph.d. 

students from each department, at an advanced stage of their research, will present their 

work before a panel of experts who will advise them on possible areas of improvement and 

the steps/methods/approaches that will help their work gain density and substance. It will 

be an enabling platform to discover the interfaces with and inter-connections between 

various domains of research within the broad umbrella of Humanities. 

The Honourable Vice Chacellor will inaugurate the seminar. 

 


